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 Sisters, brothers, siblings,  

 

We have not communicated to all of you in a few weeks as we were awaiting some information that we could pass along. 

We are pleased to inform you that the company and Union have communicated and we have expressed what we thought 

would be necessary to secure a new collective agreement. We informed the company of a number of topics that need to 

be addressed. Notably, wages and compensation in hourly wage, bonus and red-circled members. We also told the 

employer we would like to re-open the discussion on Bell Workways, in order to discuss travel to offices and remote 

profile. We also touched on DCR and finally discount on Bell services. 

 

In the spirit of transparency, we want to assure you that when we receive any communication from the company, we will 

promptly share the details with all of you. Your involvement and support are crucial, and we are committed to keeping you 

well informed every step of the way. 

  

Your dedication to our shared cause is truly commendable, and we are confident that together, we will overcome any 

challenges that come our way. Let us continue to stand strong and united, for our collective efforts have the power to 

shape our future positively. 

   

Stay strong, stay united - Together, we are always stronger.   

  

  

In Solidarity,   

   
Sonny Malhotra, Local 6007    
Robin Dudley, National Representative   
Kato Nsangwa, Local 6001   
Hugues Perreault, Représentant national    
  

                                       Together, we will always be stronger!  

    

 


